
 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date:    

To:    Neika Jones, Directives Program Manager, ASP-110 

From:    Rick Domingo, Executive Director, Flight Standards Service 

Prepared by:   Derek M. Honda, Flight Standards Directive Management Officer, 
 Publications Branch, AFB-120 

Subject:    Cancellation of Notice 8900.532 and Notice 8900.548 

 

Flight Standards Service, The Safety Analysis and Promotion Division (AFS-900), is requesting 
the cancellation of the Notices listed below. The information and guidance provided in these 
Notices is incorporated in relevant sections of FAA Order 8900.1 Volume 10, CHG 722, dated 
September 18, 2020. 
 
 

Number Date Document Title OPR Reason for Cancellation 

N 8900.532 
 

12/11/2019 
 

Safety Assurance System 
(SAS) Phase 3 Assessment 

Determination Matrix AFS-900 
Information contained in FAA 
Order 8900.1 Volume 10 

     

 N 8900.548 5/28/2020 

Safety Assurance System 
Phase 3 Deployment and 

Transition AFS-900 
Information contained in FAA 
Order 8900.1 Volume 10 

 
 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact Mr. Derek M. Honda AFB-120, at  
(202) 267-4190. 
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